
                  August 2018 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 We have had a very busy summer. Last week, we attended teen and family 
camp with people from several churches across Newfoundland. We had a blessed 
time of fellowship and preaching. The week before that, Christy was able to go with 
several other people from our church and cook a meal at the Ronald McDonald 
House. This is a place where sick kids who are being treated at the hospital and their 
families stay temporarily. They were able to be a blessing to a number of people 
there, and we plan to do it again soon. 

 Three weeks ago, we had a great week of Vacation Bible School. More than 
half of the kids that came were from the community here, and we were able to make 
some good contacts with their families. One or two have come back for a regular 
service also. Also, a lady trusted Christ after church several weeks ago. Please pray 
that her husband and two sons will trust Christ as well.  

 We have been doing several community outreaches over the last few months. 
We distributed over 5000 door hangers near the church. Our church also held a 
community yard sale and several hundred people came to that event. We are trusting 
that God will help us to make an impact on our community. We praise God for how 
He is working in the hearts and lives of the people here. Christy was able to share the 
gospel with a young mother who claimed to be Buddhist recently during  our weekly  
Mom’s and tots ministry.  

 Several weeks ago, my wife and I had to take an English test to fulfill some of 
our immigration requirements. We renewed our visas a few months ago, and now we 
are working on the paperwork for our permanent residency. Please pray for us as we 
work through the immigration process.  

 Pray that God would allow us to make an impact in the lives of those we have 
had contact with recently. Please pray for our oldest daughter, Vera. She has been 
asking a lot of questions about salvation, but she doesn’t really seem to understand it 
yet. Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for us as we work here 
in Canada! 

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, and Ezra Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16


